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Staff present: April Holm, DPW Office Manager, Kaleb Rundman, - Cemetery, Bill Anderson – 

DPW General Foreman. 

 

Council Liaison: Councilmember Scanlon was absent. 

 

Present: Dr. Stephen Piereson, Tracy Magnuson and Karen Kasper (4). Absent: Christine Moffat. 

1 vacant seat. 

 

The Ishpeming Cemetery Board meeting was held on Monday, January 17, 2022 at the 

Ishpeming City Hall Conference Room. The meeting was called to order at 3p.m. by Member 

Piereson.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT – None.  

 

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING 

A motion was made by Member Magnuson, supported by Member Kasper and carried 

unanimously to approve the minutes of September 20, 2021 as presented. 

 

COLUMBARIUM 

The etching of the Rest In Peace Columbarium has been completed and everyone was happy 

with the results.  

 

Everyone really enjoyed the Christmas lights that were displayed in the Cemetery this year.  

 

 

CEMETERY REPORT 

Ryan Martinac went over the final numbers for 2021 for burials and lot/niche sales. He discussed 

that we had a very busy season.   

 

OLD/NEW BUSINESS   

April Holm let everyone know that there is still an empty seat on the Cemetery Board 

 

Bill Anderson discussed that he was having a private party take a look at our Cemetery and 

potentially give us a quote on setting up a GIS system so that family members would be able to 

easily look up the locations of loved ones. He said that he would have more information at our 

next Cemetery meeting.  

 

NEXT MEETING DATE AND PLACE 

The next meeting will be held March 21, 2022, at City Hall.   

 

ADJOURNMENT  

At 3:16 p.m., a motion was made by Member Magnuson with support from Member Kasper to 

adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  
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April Holm 

Recording Secretary 


